
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Kevin Culbert 
Manager, Regulatory Policy & 
Strategy 
 

tel 416-495-5499 
fax 416-495-6072 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

August 2, 2018 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
     Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File Number EB-2017-0324               

2015 Demand Side Management (“DSM”) Clearance of Deferral and Variance 
Accounts – Comment on Cost Claims                                 
 

For the above noted proceeding, Enbridge has reviewed the cost claims received from the 
following: 
 
• Building Owners and Managers Association Toronto (BOMA) 
• Energy Probe 
• Green Energy Coalition (GEC) 
• Industrial Gas Users Association (IGUA) 
• Ontario Sustainable Energy Association (OSEA) 
• School Energy Coalition (SEC) 

 
The Company has reviewed the claims as listed above and has no objection. 
 
The Company awaits the recommendations and or cost awards of the Board with respect to 
these cost claims. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Kevin Culbert 
Manager, Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
 
 
cc:  Mr. D. O’Leary, Aird & Berlis LLP (via email) 
    All Interested Parties EB-2017-0324 (via email) 


